

St Cuthbert's R.C. First School Newsletter

In God's family, we love, we grow, we learn



Head Teacher: Mrs Clare McGregor

Date: 17th July 2018

Find us on: facebook

Please like & share our page

Diary Dates	
Wednesday 18.7.18	Year 4 Leavers Mass 9:30am – All welcome
Thursday 19.7.18	Year 4 Leavers Assembly 2pm – All welcome
Friday 20.7.18	EY Achievement assembly 9:10am Class 2& 3 Achievement assembly 1pm SCHOOL CLOSES NO CUDDIES
Monday & Tuesday 3 & 4. 9 .18	STAFF INSET days
Wednesday 5.9.18	SCHOOL OPENS 8:45am –Nursery 8:55am –Main school



Thank you for the kind donations of chocolate bars Paul Atkinson

from the Apostleship of the sea came to collect them last week and was thrilled!!!

IMPORTANT DATES

Please note change of time for our Year 4 Leavers Mass on Wednesday - it will be at 9:30am instead of 10am. Also please note the time & day of Year 4 Leavers assembly and our Achievement assemblies where every child receives a certificate for a particular subject area where they have excelled in some way. Children may be taken home after 1pm assembly on Friday.

PLEASE NOTE – THERE WILL BE NO CUDDIES RUNNING ON FRIDAY



Our statement to live by this week is...

I notice that we are the same and different

And so we say goodbye...

As we come to the end of another busy year we prepare to say goodbye to our Year 4's. We wish them well at their new Middle Schools and hope they continue to grow and flourish in the next stage of their education. We are all very proud of you and we will miss each one of you...

Everyone is invited to join the Year 4's for their Leavers' assembly (Thursday) and their Leavers' Mass (Wednesday).

We also say goodbye to Father Phillips who is going to become the new Parish Priest of St Mary's, Wittingham and St Ninian's, Wooler. We wish him well and thank him for his ministry.

Year 3 Liturgy

Thank you to Y3 for leading our worship last week and for parents who were able to join us.

More Than Dance

What a fantastic day... as always!! We hope you enjoyed watching your child/ren and their AMAZING dances!! Even our Nursery children followed the moves fantastically well!!

Exhibition

WOW!! What a fantastic exhibition class 2 & 3 have produced at the Barracks museum – you should be really proud of yourselves! I hope parents, grandparents and friends were as impressed as I was when they visited!! (More photos on the website)



